(RTD)

From:	(RTD)				
Sent:	vendredi 17 février 2017 17:49				
То:	@cdti.es				
Cc:	BELL John (RTD); RTD F DIR ASSIST;	(BBI); (BBI);			
	RTD); (RTD);	(RTD); SRG (BBI);			
	(BBI)				
Subject:	RE: Amendment of Council Regulation				
Attachments:	Note to SRG Chair_BBI Amendment.pdf				

Dear ,

On behalf of John Bell, I hereby send you attached a note concerning the amendment of the BBI Council Regulation. We remain available to provide the SRG members with any additional information on this subject.

Best regards and a nice weekend!



http://ec.europa.eu/research

From: BELL J	lohn (RTD.F) [mailto:	@ec.europa.eu]	
Sent: Tuesda	ny, January 24, 2017 1 <u>1</u>	:36 AM		
To:	@cdti.es;	(RTD);	(RTD);	(RTD); RTD F DIR
ASSIST;	(RTD)			
Cc:	(BBI);	(BBI);	(RTD); SRG (BBI);	@unibo.it;
@fi.dk				
Subject: Re: Amendment of Council Regulation				
Dear	,			
Thank you for your message which reflects our discussions in the recent SC2 Programme Committee				
meeting.				
meeting.				
Institutionally	the Commission will in	oform the Member State	es as you have requested a	s soon as the text is
•			·	
institutionally	•	we will ensure tr	ansparent communication	with the BBI
governance s	ystem.			
I will ask	and her team	to clarify when and ho	w we can ensure that you a	are all well informed
at the earliest	t possible opportunity.			

(As the flu is affecting a lot of colleagues this week it may be a few days before we have a precise response.)

Kind regards John

On 24 Jan 2017, at 11:23, @cdti.es> wrote:

Dear , dear John,

I do hope that this email finds both of you well.

I am writing to you regarding the amendment of the Council Regulation for BBI. We were briefly h informed last week during the SC2 PCM on the procedure and, as Spanish Representative, I took the floor to share my views on potential difficulties that may be found during the procedure if Member States are not up to date about it.

My feeling is that most SRG members will be asked nationally to inform on that issue (BBI performance, state of play, reasons for the amendment, consequences,...). I think that the better the SRG members (and PC colleagues too) are informed about it, the better we can brief nationally at our representatives in the research working party, MPs,..., and therefore the smoother the procedure may be.

Please consider this email only as a suggestion that I believe could contribute to the successful implementation of BBI.

With my best wishes,

H2020 – Societal Challenge 2 "Bioeconomy"

CDTI. Ministry of Economy and Competitiveness. European Programmes Division.

Cid, 4.

28001. Madrid. Spain.

Phone: + 34 91

Email: @cdti.es

http://www.cdti.es

información contenida en el mensaje. Se declina cualquier responsabilidad derivada de cualquier cambio realizado en el contenido del mensaje tras su envío.

This e-mail is addressed exclusively to the recipient and may contain privileged information under a professional confidential agreement or it may be against the law to disclose its contents. If you receive this e-mail in error, please let us know immediately (by return e-mail) and proceed to its destruction, as well as any document attached to it, since you are not authorized to execute any action, use, disclose, distribute, print or copy all or part of the contained information. It does not accept any liability for changes made to this message after it was sent.